
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are seeing a number of water bottles being sent into nursery containing 

juice and flavoured water. 

This is a polite reminder to confirm that only water should be brought into 

nursery in your child’s water bottle. 

Please also note children must not bring any toys, fidgets, sweets etc. into 

nursery. Children should leave these type of items at home while they attend 

their nursery session. 

If you have any queries please contact the school office on 0191 9330830. 

Many Thanks 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


